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Republic of the Pnlippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID and SGOD Chiefs
Public Schgols District Supervisors

FROM: ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR. Ed
Assistant Schools Divisiof'Superintendent

Officer — in — Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: Private Schools Orientation for the Conduct of the Learning Continuity and Safe
Schools Operations Survey

DATE : February 1, 2021

In line with the conduct of learning continuity and safe schools operation survey, all Private
School Heads are hereby advised to attend an online meeting via Good Meet (link:
meet.google.com/vys-jgsc-ekt) on February 2, 2021 @ 9:00 AM.

Immediate dissemination and strict compliance to this Memorandum is desired.
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Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321 Voot e
Email Address: quezoni@deped.gov.ph coinas
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